
Fletcher Lake Commission

Public Meeting Minutes


May 8, 2025

Bradley Beach Municipal Complex


701 Main Street

Bradley Beach, NJ  07720


Members Present:  Lynda Brown (BB, ALT), Anthony DiMaio (Chairperson, BB), Sal Galasetti 
(BB), William Grafton (OG), Linda Henderson (OG), Marc Rosenthal (BB)


Members Absent:  Nancy Gallagher (OG, ALT), Pam Reinhardt (OG)


Municipal Liaisons Present:  Shana Greenblatt (BB Council), Melvin Fitzpatrick (Neptune 
Public Works)


Municipal Liaisons Absent:  Robert Lane (Neptune Committee/Mayor)


Call To Order:  6:07pm


The Pledge of Allegiance 

Minutes:  


Anthony DiMaio made a motion to approve the 04.10.2025 Minutes.  Sal Galasetti seconded 
and all approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

The Treasurer was absent.


Linda Henderson made a motion to authorize the Treasurer to pay the current utility bills plus 
three reimbursement checks as follows:  Anthony DiMaio $44.78, Sal Galasetti $329.18, Lynda 
Brown $153.51.  Anthony DiMaio seconded and all approved. 

New Business: 

Floating Gardens - We are waiting or Robert Lane to coordinate a meeting with the Neptune 
staff member who writes Grant Applications.


Clean Up Day - June 7, 2025 10:00am-12:00pm  Bill Grafton and Nancy Gallagher are 
organizing the details and will provide garbage bags and gloves for volunteers


Linda Henderson will reach out to Natalie Stewart from OGCMA (COO) who will weigh in on 
weeding, flower pots and benches.


Lights on aerators were discussed - pros and cons.  No sources were cited.


Anthony DiMaio made a motion stating that he will email Neptune and BB (Mayors and 
Business Administrators) with information pertaining to installing lights on one aerator as a test.  
Marc Rosenthal seconded and all approved. 

Public Comments: 



Connie Ogden of 23 Broadway, Ocean Grove expressed her concern regarding litter in and 
around the lake.  She asked if catch cages could be installed on all outfall pipes.  Melvin 
Fitzpatrick agreed to check into the issue and reach out to the BB DPW as well.  Connie also 
asked about who maintains the 4 aerators on the lake.  Neptune DPW cares for them.


A BB resident asked about adding a Memorial Stone to the Gazebo area.  Anthony DiMaio 
agreed to investigate for her.


Anthony DiMaio made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Sal Galasetti seconded and all 
approved. 

The meeting ended at 6:53pm



